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1st February 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer(s) 
 
Re:  Rockies Class 
 
It is with great sadness that I have to inform you that Mrs Dell’s father passed away yesterday. I am sure 
you will join me in wishing her and her family love and support during this time. 
 
As you would expect, Mrs Dell is taking some compassionate leave and so Mrs Williams will be overseeing 
Rockies Class until her return.  Mrs Dell is hoping to return to school on Monday 7th February 2022. 
 
Please direct any queries or concerns to Mrs Williams or Mrs Massey (Year Group Leader) in the first 
instance by emailing Rockiesclass@peartreespring.herts.sch.uk. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

T Skeggs 

 
Mrs T Skeggs 
Executive Headteacher. 
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